IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR SCHOOL BUS
Any students needing the school bus this fall must be registered.
Registering your child for bussing is necessary, but not every year. Please only re-register if the students information is changing. This may include change of school, address or contact information. Registering online is quick and easy.  Doing so now will ensure your child is placed on the proper bus for the first day of school.  Not registering on time will result in delays in having your child assigned a bus.  It may take several days into the new school year to arrange their busing. 
The direct link to register is https://www3.srsd119.ca/busgarage/transport/request.php   or you can simply type “Sask rivers school bus” in a search engine (we recommend Google) and we will surely pop up.
If you have any questions please contact your school or the Transportation Department- 306 763-2323
Thank you,
Ryan Bruce                                                                                                                                                         Manager of Transportation

For families that cannot complete the registration online, we still have the form that can be filled out and returned to the school.  We ask that the school scan/email them using the instructions below.  We highly recommend the families do the online registration themselves.
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